
Spencer Creek Community Grower’s Market Board Meeting

March 7, 2025 at 29141 Gimpl Hill Rd, Eugene, OR 97402

Notes taken by Andrea Turner, Secretary

Present:  Glenn, Ariel, Gordon, Andrea

We started talking about the challenges associated with trying the Friday nights at the other 
‘church’ locations. 

Farmer’s Market Fund administrative grant deadline, Glenn met, and that will be $1500.

Bucka Bucka Bucks will now cover ostrich and goat meat. 

Treasurer’s Report:

Checking Balance is $14,396.75

Glenn will meet with Christina to talk about her coming back to the market. Gordon will try to talk
to Chris and mention that their stall fees will be covered for the year. 

Gordon brought up the discussion about the stage that has already been designed. 

Glenn will talk to Horai folks. 

Ariel will talk to some families in Crow. 

Andrea and Eleanor will talk to some farmers at the Lane County Farmer’s Market.

Laura at the Lutheran Church is going to look into the commercial kitchen space again. 

The Twin Oaks Church is still in escrow.

Andrea proposed possibly just trying the Friday night variation at the Grange. If the Lutheran 
Church is possibly available then we could incorporate the church into the schedule. There are 
many advantages to having the Friday night ‘test’ at the Grange. 

Karen is up for doing the music booking for the most part. Glenn will share the list he has. 

Stage:  The market is able to contribute some of the money to pay for the labor for putting up 
the permanent stage at a rate of $50/hour. The Grange would also contribute to cover the cost. 

Glenn will meet with the Grange folks on the 3rd Tuesday of March, the 18th, to discuss the stage
and calendar information. 

Glenn talked about the membership management tool he developed for helping find members 
from all time. 

We are meeting next on Friday, March 28th at 4 PM. 


